
This playful fundraiser is back and designed to raise money for the Hopatcong High School Class of 2018 Project 
Graduation.  Project Graduation is a substance free (No Alcohol, Tobacco, or Chemical Substances) party that 
will be held the night of graduation for the Senior Class.  The party is designed to continue a tradition of 
celebrating graduation safely in a chemical free environment.   

 
When you “Flock a Friend”, we will plant a number of plastic pink flamingos in your friend’s yard, 
leaving a letter explaining our fundraiser and encourage them to play.  The Flamingos will secretly 
appear in their yard at night and stay for 36 hours.   
Caution: When choosing someone to flock, please make sure this person has a sense of humor and will not be upset by 
this fundraiser. 

Name of Friend “Victim” to be Flocked: _______________________________________________ 
 
Friend’s Physical Address:  ________________________________________________________ 
 
Special Instructions:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
How many Flamingoes do you want to Migrate to your friend’s yard? 

 
______ Small Flock (12 Flamingos)  $10.00 Donation 
 
______ Medium Flock (24 Flamingos)  $20.00 Donation 
 
______ Large Flock  (36 Flamingos) $30.00 Donation 
 
______ Super Flock (50 Flamingoes)  $40.00 Donation 
 
Want to stay Anonymous? It will cost you a 10.00 donation to keep your secret 
______ Flocking Insurance   $10.00 Donation 
 
If you wish to ensure you will not be flocked, you can donate $20.00 to Project Grad 2018 and this will 
cover you for the entire school year. 

Your Name:  ____________________________________________________________ 

Your Phone: ____________________________________________________________ 

Email address: __________________________________________________________ 

All checks should be made payable to HHS Project Graduation 2018.  Please send completed form and 
payment to Hopatcong HS Project Grad 2018, PO Box 1029, Hopatcong, NJ 07843.  If you have any questions 
just e-mail the “Flocking Team” or contact Karen Solimando @ 973-760-8139.  Flocking will begin very soon!!! 
Look for Flamingos throughout Hopatcong!! 

Flockinghopatcong2018@gmail.com 
Thank you for your support!!! 
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